
   Newsletter 
 10th February 2022  

Dear Parents, 
 
We are really pleased that the vast majority of the children and staff have now returned to 
school after an extremely challenging couple of weeks. The school has felt much more     
normal this week, as the classes have settled down and put the disruption behind them. 
Clearly we will continue to monitor the Covid situation carefully, and be cautious about how 
we mix the children in school– at least until we can see that a repeat of this disruption is   
unlikely. 
 
Have an excellent half-term break.  School resumes on Monday February 21st. 

Barn Owls Hot Air Balloons-  
‘Around the World in 80 Days’ topic 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          
 
 

 
 
 

Snowy Owls Gymnastics 



Eagle Owls Gymnastics 



Owlets at work. 



 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Alex Pritchard 
            
Headteacher 
 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
                                  
 

Birthdays this week or over half term 
Thomas age 10  

Rose age 9 
Ellie age 9 

Rufus age 8 
Oscar age 7 
Ollie age 7 

 
 
 
 
 
 

N.B. These dates/times could be subject to change 
 

February Half-term 
14th to 18th February 2022 

 
Fri 4th March - Film Club - Trolls (U) - pick up 5:00 
Fri 25th March - Film Club - Home (U) - pick up 5:00 
29th March - 1st April Eagle Owls PGL Residential  

 
Easter Holidays 

4th April to 18th April 2022 
 

Staff Training Day - school Closed 
Tuesday 19th April 2022 

 
Thurs 21st April - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Fri 22nd April - Year R Hearing and Vision tests 
Thurs 28th April - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Thurs 5th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Thurs 12th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 

 
June Half-term 

30th May - 3rd June 2022 
 

Monday 13th June - Eagle Owls Norfolk Broads 
River Trip 
Saturday 18th June - School Fair 
Monday 20th , Tuesday 21st June  & Wednesday 
22nd June -Year 6 Bikeability 
Thurs 23rd June - School photos 
Wed 29th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 
Thurs 30th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 

Summer holidays commence 
25th July 2022 

 

 
Last week’s attendance was 69.33% 

 
No year group achieved 100% attendance 

 
Attendance year to date is 92.19% 

 








